
 
 
24 June 2020 
 
Dear Year 4 and 5 Parents/Guardians, 
 
In the Autumn Term our Y6 pupils (current Y5)  have to make their applications for 
secondary school and our Y5 pupils (current Y4) have to start thinking about the process. 
Haverstock School, one of our local secondary schools has sent us a link to some interesting 
and creative challenges for your children to enjoy and get a feel for some of the activities 
they might enjoy at secondary school. 
 
Please click on the link (or copy and paste into your browser) for Discover Secondary and 
have a look: 
 
https://www.haverstock.camden.sch.uk/1368/discover-secondary-a-taster-programme-for-
year-4-year-5 
 
Date for your diaries :  
 
We have arranged for Meet the Parents to hold an event at Hawley, on 22 September 
2020.  This is an event where parents of children preparing for the transition to secondary 
school can meet representatives of local secondary schools and also hear from parents and 
pupils attending them.  This will be and evening event and will probably be ticketed 
organised by EVENTBRIGHT. Please make a note of the date and we shall be in touch with 
details early in the Autumn Term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anne Fontaine 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://www.haverstock.camden.sch.uk/1368/discover-secondary-a-taster-programme-for-year-4-year-5
https://www.haverstock.camden.sch.uk/1368/discover-secondary-a-taster-programme-for-year-4-year-5

